
First day back: Monday 6th January

The Team and I would like to wish

you all a Merry Christmas and we

hope you all enjoy the half term. 

TERM TWO 

Positive
Pathways

December
2024

Well that's nearly a wrap on term 2... excuse the pun! We have been looking at

fairy tales this term and what an adventure it has been, from Jack and the bean

stalk to The gingerbread man! Our pupils will be completing lovely Christmas

crafts ready to send home. 

We have welcomed two new staff as well as new pupils and we have some

exciting news, which I’m hoping you have already heard about... Positive

Pathways is becoming its own Alternative Provision. I would like to thank the

staff team for all their hard work behind the scenes in making Positive Pathways

a success and helping our young people thrive in our provision. 

Emme 

Upcoming Dates
Last day: Thursday 19th December

Reminders

Please ensure children bring in
Coats, spare clothes and suitable
outdoor shoes for our outdoor
adventures.A message from Staff

Contact Info
Email:Admin@ppnurture.co.uk

Phone:  07586 958231
                01249 736416


